
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

Monday 10th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

After a successful trial in school, we’re pleased to let you know that we’re now using DoodleSpell with our Year 1 

& 2 children. This has been funded by the money your children have raised by completing the sponsored spell. 

A little bit about Doodle 

Doodle builds confidence and ability in spelling by creating every child a personalised work programme tailored 

to their strengths and weaknesses. Using Doodle for just 10 minutes a day is proven to 

help children make three months of progress in just one month!  

How to get started 

1. Watch this video with your child/ren:  

https://videos.doodlelearning.com/watch/YQXm6ax3vhFeBHPp7H89SG? 

2. Download the DoodleSpell app onto an Apple, Android or Amazon device. You can also log in by visiting 

students.doodlelearning.com/spell on a laptop or desktop. Follow the instructions in the video above to log in. 

3. Your child’s username and password are the same as their DoodleMaths login. Please do not create a new 

account. 

Support for parents and carers 

Link your email address to your child’s account by logging in, tapping on the menu arrow in the top left-hand 

corner and selecting Settings and then selecting Parent details.  

Once you’ve connected your account, you’ll then be able to view your child’s progress by visiting 

parents.doodlelearning.com or downloading the free DoodleConnect app on Apple and Android devices.  

Happy Doodling! 
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